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Please respond to ainkles

To All West Campus Faculty and Staff:

It is with regret that I inform you of the passing of Joan M. Stefane
on Sunday, February 14, 2010. Joan served as the Box-Office Manager
of Staller Center for the past 16 years and was truly the face of
Staller serving our campus and community with their ticketing needs
and greeting faculty/ staff upon arrival at shows. Prior to working
at Staller, Joan spent 4 years working in Stony Brook's Office of
Property Control. Joan was a valuable and dedicated employee of Stony
Brook and a dear friend to her colleagues at Staller as well as to
many campus faculty and staff. She will be sorely missed both
personally and professionally.

Reposing: Moloney's Lake Funeral Home, 132 Ronkonkoma Ave., Lake
Ronkonkoma, NY (631) 588-1515.  Visiting: Wednesday, 2/17, 2-4 & 7-9
pm. where a religious service will be held on Wednesday 8 pm.
Cremation private, Nassau Suffolk Crematory, Lake Ronkonkoma. 

Sincerely,

Eric W. Kaler
Provost and Senior Vice President


